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Racine UMC Newsletter 
401 East Main St., Racine, MN 55967 

        Worship: Sundays  
     In Sanctuary at 9:00am 
           Racine UMC Facebook Page 
      FM Radio 89.7 @9am Sunday’s 
 

                  Pastor Bridget Sheely 
Cell: 507-438-1352  bridget@countrywidecarriers.com 

             Racine UMC Office hours Thursdays 5-7pm 
                                                   Office Phone: 507-378-4801 rsumc@hmtel.com 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Grace and Peace in the name of Jesus Christ: 
If you have items you would like to be published in the newsletter, please contact our church secretary, Norma Kenning, by the 3rd 
Thursday of the preceding month by emailing your information to:  Racine UMC (rscumc@hmtel.com) Or by bringing your 
information to Norma during office hours (Thursdays, 5-7) 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

For on this day in the city of 

David our Savior was born! 

What emotions stir your heart as your eyes 
draw you into this moment? 

Where do your thoughts take you? 
Why did these people from all walks of life 

all gather together? 
 

There was but one reason the shepherds 
left their work behind and the wisemen 
walked away from their studies.  There was 
but one reason each put aside their wants, 
needs, and routines in life.  There was but 
one reason they chose to come to 
Bethlehem.   

TO WHORSHIP HIM! 
We have entered the season of preparation 

and celebration.  Yet our culture has 
diverted our attention to be more engaged 
in self-promotion and social priorities.  Friends, why do we not gather to worship any longer?  This is a question 

that has been weighing heavy not only on my soul but one many who gather and see the empty pews.  I know 
there are countless loving and caring Christians in our communities who truly love God, follow His teachings 

and who have invited Him into their homes and family life.  Yet have slowly and unintentionally looked past His 
invitation to come into His home and worship Him.  Friends this is not about finger pointing or judgement this is 
a call to self-examination.  Bringing ideas forth of how we can all can find our way back together and once again 

gathering in His name to Worship.  Racine UMC is the heartbeat of Jesus Christ in Racine.  The strength and 
reverberation of that beat is determined by each of us.  You are important!  You are loved!  You are welcomed!  

Will you come home this year for Christmas? 

mailto:bridget@countrywidecarriers.com
mailto:rsumc@hmtel.com


Calendar of Events
(Subject to change and/or be added to as the need arises) 

December 2021  
     Sunday                  Monday             Tuesday         Wednesday        Thursday                Friday                 Saturday 

   
 

 

 
 

1 2 Food shelf 

open 6-8pm 
 

Zoom Advent 
Study 
6:30pm 

3 4 
 

5 Worship 9 am 

Communion 

 

6 Food shelf 

open 9-11am 
 
In-person Advent 
Study 
1:30pm  
Stewartville 

7  8 9 Food shelf 

open 6-8pm 

 
Zoom Advent 
Study 
6:30pm 

10 11 
 

12 Worship 9 am 

Country At Heart 

Gospel Singers 

preforming 

13 Food shelf 

open 9-11am 
 
In-person Advent 
Study 
1:30pm 
Stewartville 

 

14 
Ad council 
Meeting 
6:30pm 

15 16Food shelf 

open 6-8pm 
 
Zoom Advent 
Study 
6:30pm 

17 18 

19Worship 9 am 

Children’s Church 

 

20Food shelf 

open 9-11am 
 
In-person Advent 
Study 
1:30pm 
Stewartville 

21 
 

22 23 Food shelf 

open 6-8pm 
 
Zoom Advent 
Study 
6:30pm 

24 

 

 

 

5:30pm 

25 

26Worship 9 am 

Worship will be 
led by conference 
staff and played 
on screen at 
church and online 
via Facebook 

27Food shelf 

open 9-11am 

 

28 29 30 Food shelf 

open 6-8pm 
 

31  

 4-week Advent Study     CONTACT PASTOR BRIDGET IF YOU ARE INTERESTED  



December Highlights 
             

December 5th – Second Sunday of Advent 

Communion Sunday 

 
 

December 12th – Third Sunday of Advent 

 Country At Heart  
(Dianne Bicknese, Mary Ann Schultz, Denise Hays) 

Gospel Singers will be 
Preforming for our worship service 

Please invite your family and your friends 
This will be a Fantastic Musical Christmas Event no one will want to miss!! 

 

 December 19th- Fourth Sunday of Advent   

        Worship at 9 am 

 

December 24th
 – Christmas Eve Worship  

                       5:30 pm Traditional Service 
 

Our Bakers will be firing up the woodfire oven 
And baking Cinnamon Swirl bread. 

If your family would like to order a loaf, 
 please call the church @507-378-4801 and leave a message by December 16th. 

Bread may be picked up after Worship Service on Christmas Eve. 
One loaf per family.  Thank you. 

 

December 26th- Sunday Worship Service 

Worship will be led by conference staff and played on screen at church  
and online via Facebook 
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Mission Moments 

Racine & Sumner Center UMC will be collecting $$ during Advent to support 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW THAT… 

821 million people go to bed hungry every 

night. Let's change that. 

A $20.00 Donation can purchase a flock of chickens. 
Did you know a good hen can lay more than 200 eggs a year? 

A $30.00 Donation can fund the basics to starting a beehive and training 
Did you know that beehives can as much as double some fruit and vegetable yields through natural pollination? 

A $120.00 Donation can purchase a goat 
Did you know a goat provides nutritious milk every day which families can then drink or produce cheese or yogurt,  

also goat manure can fertilize farms and help in yield production? 
 

Collectively our donations could be the gift clean water or seeds for a garden, or livestock 
and so much more…. 

 
Heifer International is an amazing non-profit organization that reaches across the world to communities in need and we have the 

opportunity to be an active helping hand in this mission! 
 

Your generous donations will help families not only survive but thrive!! 
Will you act now and send in your donation today? 

You may mail a check to: 
Racine UMC 
104 Main St 

Racine, MN 55967 
Write:  Heifer International in the memo field of your check 

 

Or 
 

You may bring your donation to our worship services in December and drop it in our collection box 
Thank you and Merry Christmas! 

 



 
 

November 05, 2021 

 
The United Methodist Council of Bishops on Friday, Nov. 5 approved a plan for episcopal oversight in the North Central Jurisdiction 

that includes Bishop David Bard continuing to serve as interim bishop for the Minnesota Conference in 2022. He will also continue to 
serve as resident bishop for the Michigan Conference. Here is the press release the North Central Jurisdiction College of Bishops sent 

out: 
 

At this morning’s meeting of the Council of Bishops of The United Methodist, the Council approved a plan submitted by the North 
Central Jurisdiction College of Bishops to extend the current coverage of episcopal areas in the jurisdiction. Under the agreement, 

the current plan will continue until new episcopal elections within the jurisdiction are held, and the Jurisdictional Committee on the 
Episcopacy makes new assignments, or the NCJ College proposes to the Council of Bishops another plan for episcopal coverage 
within the jurisdiction. The previous agreement approved by the Council of Bishops was set to expire on December 31, 2021. 

 
The plan was offered following consultation with the North Central Jurisdiction Committee on the Episcopacy and extends the 

episcopal oversight of the Northern Illinois Conference by Bishop John Hopkins and of the Dakotas/Minnesota Area by Bishop Laurie 
Haller and Bishop David Bard. Bishop Haller will continue to assume primary supervisory responsibility for the Dakotas Conference, 
and Bishop Bard will offer primary supervisory responsibility for the Minnesota Conference. As approved by the Council, this plan 

provides maximum flexibility to the jurisdiction, allowing the jurisdiction, if needed, to submit a new proposal at any time. 
 

The regular session of the jurisdictional conference is scheduled for November 2022. 

https://www.minnesotaumc.org/


 
 



 



 

RACINE  
UNITED METHODIST 

CHURCH 

401 E. Main St. 

P.O. Box 127 

Racine, MN 55967 

Phone: 

507-378-4801 

E-Mail: 

rscumc@hmtel.com 
 

Our mission is  

to make disciples  

of Jesus Christ for  

the transformation  

of the world 
 

Sunday Morning Schedule 

9:00 am in person 

Online  

Radio 89.7 FM 

Church Website 

https://www.umcracinemn.org 
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Racine United Methodist Church 

P.O. Box 127 

Racine, MN 55967 
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